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It was a big week on the court this week with the senior ladies teams facing off in the North Munster 

League, the U14s competing in the AICCs and the U16s contesting the Cork Championship Final. 

And its fair to say it was a week of mixed emotions. 

Up first were the senior Saints and Scholars. Both teams had long injury lists to contend with but that 

did not impact the intensity of this game with both teams going at it 100% in a hugely entertaining 

game that was edged by The Saints. And there were plenty of smiles all round afterwards. 

The young U14s squad headed up to Gormanstown at the weekend for the AICCs. Despite the squad 

being heavily impacted by injury and illness heading in to the weekend and being drawn in a very 

tough group spirits were high heading in to the weekend. However things took a turn for the worse 

when Amy Buckley suffered a serious injury in the first game that ruled her out of the weekend. 

The girls were understandably rattled by their teammates injury but showed hugh resilience and spirit 

over the weekend and represented their club with great pride. 

All the girls would like to wish Amy a speedy recovery and look forward to seeing her at training again 

very soon. 

The U16s were down in Parochial Hall on Sunday for their eagerly awaited Cork Championship final 

against Brunell. These teams have been evenly matched all season and Sunday proved no different 

with our girls leading by a single point at half time. The second half was a real battle with Brunell 

shading the match at full time. 

So a week where the results unfortunately did not go our way on the court. However with all our 

teams showing extraordinary skill, courage and team spirit the girls and the club have a lot to be 

proud of. 

Maith thú cailíní..... 


